
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 2023 

 
 

On Friday 17th November we will be having a non-uniform 

day to raise money for Children in Need.  

 

You will be able to donate via the following link or by 

bringing cash on the day. All donations are welcome! 

 

Children in Need donations link 

 

 

 
 

 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13067

